
 
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 

 
 
The School District of Palm Beach County, Florida will soon 

consider a budget for FY2008.  A public hearing to make a 

DECISION on the budget and TAXES will be held on 

July 25, 2007 at 5:05 P.M. 

at 

The Winona Webb Jordan Board Chambers 
of the Fulton-Holland Educational Center 

 
3300 Forest Hill Boulevard 

West Palm Beach, Florida 


